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ACFE Board Memo

To:
ACFE Regional Council Chairs


Adult Education Institutions


Learn Local Organisations


Learn Local Stakeholders


Training Participation and Facilitation Division Staff

From:
Bronwen Heathfield, Director, Participation Branch

Subject:
2014 ACFE Regional Council vacancies
Date:
26 May 2014
The Adult, Community and Further Education (ACFE) Board is seeking submissions from across the community for membership of one of the eight Regional Councils of ACFE. We are looking for people who can be a voice for their community in a regional forum that aims to ensure that the region’s adult education needs are known and addressed.

The major role of the ACFE Regional Councils is to advise the ACFE Board, who in turn advise the Minister for Higher Education and Skills on the learning needs of individuals, business and industry in their region. Councils also support and promote the diversity and flexibility of community based Learn Local adult community education providers.

Members are appointed by the Minister for up to three years on a voluntary basis and are asked to commit to regularly attending Council meetings and participating in other events or activities as they are able. Applicants must provide a Declaration of Private Interests, and consent to formal probity checks.
In particular, people with experience or an interest in skills development, adult education, or their role in developing local industry, business and the community, are encouraged to apply. People working in Learn Local organisations or on their governance bodies are also invited to express interest.

I would appreciate you bringing these vacancies to the attention of anyone you think could contribute to skills development in Victoria. Application Packs can be downloaded from the Departments website at www.education.vic.gov.au/acfeboard .

Submissions for the current vacancies need to be received by 20 June 2014. However, as there will be other vacancies arising over the coming year, we are also seeking applications from people who may be interested in future vacancies (occurring until June 2015).

For further information please contact Aimee Nelkner, ACFE Board Secretariat on (03) 9651 4456 or acfe@edumail.vic.gov.au

BRONWEN HEATHFIELD

Director, Participation Branch
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